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--The Emergency/Evacuation- Ad hoc Committee completed its charge and was released. A University-wide 
Emergency /Evacuation Committee has been formed and is chaired by A. Dale Adams. Anyone wishing to 
volunteer for this committee please see Diane Hunley. 
--The Smoking Policy Committee presented a recommendation that Staff Congress passed, to return the 
Smoking Policy for revision. 
--The Credentials & Elections Committee is getting ready for the upcoming election. The requirements 
are few but there can be many benefits. You must be a permanent employee of the University for at least 
one year and be able to dedicate two hours for the monthly meetings and time for standing committee 
meetings. You are a valuable asset to the University, consider running for Staff Congress and get 
involved. 
--The Staff Congress Foundation Scholarships Committee will be chaired by Elaine Shafer. Applications 
are now being accepted. 
--The Liaison Committee is working on an identification brochure for Staff Congress to distribute to new 
employees. They are also accepting suggestions for the sound off. 
--The next Staff Congress meeting will be held on April 13, 1989 in the Ballroom, 1:00-3:00 p.m. Guests 
are welcome. However, if you wish to raise a topic for discussion, please notify Diane Hunley two weeks 
prior to the meeting, so-that you can be put on the agenda. 
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1WO SCHOI.ARSillPS AVAILABLE 

Staff Congress A.D. Albright Scholarship 
Applicant must be the son or daughter of a staff member of NKU. 

Staff Congress SchoJanbip 
Applicant must be the son, daughter or spouse of a staff member of NKU. 

Applications may be picked up in the Personnel Office, AC 708, after Friday March 24. Applicants must 
submit completed applications and necessary informational criteria by April 21, 1989, 4:30 p.m. to the 
NKU Financial Aid Office, AC 416. 
These scholarships are provided by the NKU Foundation Fund. 

STAFF CONGRESS ELECTION UPDA1E 
The 1989 Staff Congress election will commence May 8, 1989 and close May 19, 1989. Employees will elect 
representatives in their respective employment areas and categories as well as representatives from the 
support staff at-large. 
The first week of April all staff will receive nomination forms and complete information regarding the 
election. We urge all staff employees to seriously consider participation in the election by nominating 

r someone (with their permission) to serve on Staff Congress. Employees are also encouraged to nominate 
themselves if they would like to be a representative. 



Correction. . . These good people did not leave the University, they transferred to different 
departments. 

FAREWELLS: 

Katrina Deck - Admissions 
Martha Bennett - Alumni Affairs 

Deirdre Logan- Chase 
Muriel Wilson - Admissions 
Phil Webb - Physical Plant 
Tim Schoonover - ReEmployment Center 
Debbie Walker - Student Development 

BUNDLES OF JOY: 

SORRY for the imposition. 

NEW HIRES: 
Dave Molhem - Chase 
Anthony Raniero - Physical Plant 
Linda Gee - Education 
Patty Hayden - Residential Life 
David Knight - Art 
Jennifer Nyquist - Public Safety 

GAIL JEWEL - Central Receiving - nephew, Ty Michael Stevenson, born February 28, weighed 8 lbs. 15 oz. 
BONNIE LOWE- Physical Plant- grandson, Brandon Michael, born to Tammy and Jeff Hall on February 10, 
weighed 8 lbs. 15 oz. 
SUSAN BRUNS BELL- Financial Aid- daughter, Jennifer Lauren, born February 10, weighed 6lbs. 9 oz., 
191/2 in. 
LA VERNE MULLIGAN - Chase & BARBARA FRIES - Communications - niece, Cathryn Susanne Harmeling, 
born March 7, weighed 6lbs. 4 oz. 

RETIREE COFFEE FOR DR. RALPH TESSENEER - Office of the President, Apri125, 9:00a.m. in the 
University Center Ballroom. (Call Lisa Boehne in University Relations for more information). 

REMINDER - If you wish to make a change in Health Care Coverage ... changes must be returned to Personnel 
Services by April1, 1989. 

CONDOLENCES: 
To Nancy Trimber - Arts and Sciences, and her family on the death of her mother Helen Faust. 
To Helen Sullivan - Physical Plant, and her family on the death of her husband. 
To Perk Rudd - Accounting, and her family on the death of her 15 year old grandson in February. 
To the family of Carol Teegarden - Silers, on her death. 
To the family of Anne Wicks - History, on her death February 3, 1989. 
our prayers and thoughts are with you. .. 

The Lord bless thee, and keep thee: 
The Lord make his face shine upon thee, and be gracious unto thee: 

The Lord lift up his countenance upon thee, and give thee peace. 
NUMBERS 6:24-26 
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